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NOTIFICATION FOR PROVIDERS

New Fact Sheet for Medicaid and CHIP Providers
on the Provider Relief Fund

Today, Health Resources & Services Administration (HRSA) released
a new Fact Sheet for Medicaid and CHIP Providers that is now
available on the Provider Relief Fund website. Please feel free to
share this, as well as the Medicaid and CHIP Provider resources
below, with relevant stakeholders and trade associations. Also note,
HRSA is hosting a Webinar on Wednesday, July 8 from 4-5pm
ET discussing the Medicaid and CHIP distribution and application.

Pre-register for the webcast is encouraged.



https://www.hhs.gov/sites/default/files/provider-relief-fund-medicaid-chip-factsheet.pdf
https://webex.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1340952&tp_key=bb98e8c893
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

